
Get Connected
YOUR FAMILY MAY BE ELIGIBLE FOR FREE

HOME INTERNET FOR THE REST OF 2021
Our community has worked to get Columbus residents and learners online, but we

can do more. So in 2021, our team of community partners will test ways to make in-

home internet access more affordable and reliable for everyone in our community.

Free in home internet 
50 megabit per second

(Mbps) download / 25

Mbps upload

For distance learning, 
including K-12, GED

completion, professional

development, or college

coursework

Piloted in two Columbus
Neighborhoods

King Lincoln-Bronzeville 

and the Southside

Check out the eligibility
map on the flip side and
give us a call with any
questions.

Our Partners Learn more:

Complete our online form: https://cbuswifi.com/



For this test, we’re looking for volunteers who live in
the King-Lincoln Bronzeville neighborhood between
Main St. and I-670, and between I-171 and Taylor
Ave./Franklin Park West, who are willing to test an in-
home internet service through the end of 2021.

Volunteers who qualify will receive free in-home
internet service for 2021 and a $50 gift card upon
completing an installation.

Need more info? Text or call us at 614-245-2847

King-Lincoln Bronzeville Pilot


